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Members Present: Katy Buell, Chair, Orval Mosby, Dan Anthony, Don Morris, Patti 

Christensen, Mark Langner, Bruce Woodworth. 

 

Agency/Public present:  Supervisor John Peters, Gerry Le Francois, County Planner, Sgt. Major 

Doug Powers, Marine liaison, Eric Edgerton, Pam Hamic & Chuck. 

 

Approved minutes (motion Christensen/2nd Mosby) unanimously but with Anthony abstaining. 

 

Christensen - Hospice Group meeting before the RPAC meeting. Volunteer non-medical is the 

model. They will soon meet with a prototype group, a 501c3. Proposed group to include 

Lee Vining. Noted: Firefighters of the year – Jason Foster & Andy White.  

 

Mosby – reported an anecdotal caution on cannabis from another county:  smell is difficult 

problem, some new employees from outside the area associated with robbery and arson. 

Spoke in favor of the peacefulness of AV.  

 

Sgt. Major: Upcoming intense Marine activities; asked for more snow. 

 

John Peters.  Eric Dillingham is acting Forest Ranger. Senior Center: Pat Espinosa has done 

wonders with a serious shortage of assistants. Exterior lights for Community Center 

likely to be installed in about two months.  SB1 road funds incoming. Canyon paving 

next summer. BOS Legislative Platform on website including hospice & trails. 

Recreation Position money is in budget in conjunction with Town (3/5 cost). SB5 for 

water and trails monies. Cannabis – town and county have moratoriums for now; June or 

Nov. cannabis-related taxes to be sought. Peters described the many committee 

assignments that supervisors have. Upcoming Town Hall meeting will address 

Community Campus and roads. 

 

Community Campus. Joe Blanchard & Gerry Le Francois will meet next week to discuss. 

Christensen to join in the meeting. 

 

Election. Mike Curti, Chair, Patti Christensen, Vice Chair, Langner and Woodworth as joint 

secretaries.  Office elections unanimous approved.  Edgerton application for the RPAC is 

in process. 

 

Upcoming: Baker & Associates hazard mitigation plan; Scenic Byway project (there are only 

three County planners with Scott Burns’ retirement) so a consultant is working on it;  

Dark Sky, Mt. Gate Cleanup dates in April or May rather than July. 

 

Anthony: Concern with cannabis lighting. Le François: Discretionary approval of cannabis 

allows lighting regulation. 

 

Adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Bruce Woodworth 

 


